
 

GAHA Gives Back 
Know an equine/equestrian non-profit organization that positively impacts Arabian horse and/or community? GAHA Members 

please be sure to submit nominations before May 15, 2020 to info@georgia-arabian.com and adrienne.briant@yahoo.com. 

In your nomination please include: 

• Submitted By:                

• Location:                

• Website & Facebook page address (if applicable):           

• Contact name & Contact information:             

• 501c3 information:               

• Logo – please attach to email submission if applicable. 

• How does this organization positively impact the Arabian horse community, equestrian community and/or general 

community? Minimum 5 sentences:            

               

               

               

               

               

               

                

• Any other information such as yearly amount of horses or people they help, history/background, notable certifications, 

testimonial, etc.:              

               

               

               

               

                


